
  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
September 6, 2022 
 
 

Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 

 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 
 
 

Recommendation to Approve Purchase Order #22125 for  
Used Ford F150 Truck from Karl Malone Ford  

 
 

Recommendation and Summary  
Staff recommends approval of Purchase Order #22125 to procure a local used Ford F150 truck for the Community 
Service Officer team.  The work group currently only has one vehicle between the three employees.   
 
“I move approval of Purchase Order #22125 to procure one used Ford F150 truck from Karl Malone Ford.” 
 
The reason for the recommendation: 

• A second vehicle will allow for the team to cover multiple areas of town during the same shift. 

• Calls for service (construction site complaints, zoning code enforcement, weeds, etc.) from residents have 
increased  

• Consistent parking enforcement and LPR data collection is vital to a successful parking management program 
 
Sustainability impact 
The team searched for used hybrid or electric vehicles with similar mileage and cost range but none were located. 
 
Financial Impact 
Adequate funds exist ($32,000) in the General Fund budget to support this equipment purchase. 
 
Attachments: 
Purchase Order #22125 








